Golf Commission
Regular Meeting
February 8, 2023

The Golf Commission held its regular monthly meeting on Wednesday, February 8,
2023, at the Orchard Golf Course, in the clubhouse. Chairman Amato called the
meeting to order 5:30 p.m.

Roll Call

Members Present: Also Present:

G. Amato H. Mulrenan, Aldermanic Liaison
W. Healey

J. O’Connell

D. Worroll

K. Hurley

N. Veccharelli

Excused:
B. Nash

Public Comment

None.

Consideration of minutes of January 11, 2023

Commissioners O’'Connell and Veccharelli made and seconded a motion to approve the
minutes of the regular meeting held on January 11, 2023, as presented. Motion carried

unanimously.

Chairman’s Report

Chairman Amato stated he spoke with Pat Devine concerning the project at 701 North
Street. It is his understanding that the bathrooms will be constructed.

Committee Reports

a. Building and Grounds ~

Commissioner Healey commented on the recent demolition notice received for the Platt
Technical School property. He stated he would contact the representative to obtain
additional information.



b. Financial Report.

Commissioner Worroll reported the following account balances:

Repair and Maintenance, $3,308
Water, $5,050

Secretarial, $450.00

Postage, $50.00

Projects $7,883

Open Space $215,600

Golf Fund 18 $206,210

Commissioner Worroll stated he will present next year’s budget to the Board of Finance
on February 21.

Unfinished Business

None

Management Report

None

New Business

Report on Rounds — None

Being no further business, Commissioners O’'Connell and Healey made and seconded a
motion to adjourn. Motion carried unanimously.

Meeting adjourned at 5:51 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

U

Toni Jo Weeks
Recording Secretary



